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To: Mayor Kudron and the Grand Lake Board of Trustees 

From: Heike Fawkes, Treasurer 

Re: Approval for Colorado Aerolab Funds for After-School Programming 

Date: October 14, 2024 

 

Background 

Elain from Colorado Aerolab would like to seek your approval for a funding allocation of $35,000 
to support their after-school programming initiative. This initiative plays a crucial role in 
providing essential educational and enrichment services to the youth in our community.  

CO Aerolab has submitted a payment of $35,000 to cover the rent for the summer camp facilities, 
resulting in a financial wash for our organization. This arrangement supports a valuable 
community resource. 

By supporting CO Aerolab, we are investing in programs that directly benefit our local families. 
These services are especially vital for working families who rely on after-school care and 
enrichment to support their children’s academic and personal growth. 

 

Motion 

If the Board of Trustees desires to approve this request it may do so by approving the following 

motion. 

 

I move to approve Colorado Aerolab’s request for $35,000 for funding for the After-School 

Programming. 

 

 


